
With the first semester complete and the third quarter underway, I wanted to share details of an important meeting I
recently participated in at BCSD200U.

On November 14th, 2024, Mrs. Rojas, Mrs. Hise, Mrs. Beaulieu, Dr. Hoffman, Mr. Sarsany and I were involved an
meeting with representatives from a community mental health program called Thriveworks.  This service is provided by
cooperation between the Fire District and Washington Township, along with Thriveworks, the Will County Health
Department, and Senior Services of Will County.

 Some of the counseling services that Thriveworks provides are as followed:

Stress management counseling1.
Anxiety and depression counseling2.
Couples and family therapy3.
 Psychiatry or medication management4.
 Other mental health services5.

Benefits of thriveworks include are as followed:

Washington Township has a grant and is covering the cost of Washington Township for people without insurance.
(Have to be a resident)

1.

The turnaround time for a counselor is quick. Thriveworks will contact the parent’s the same day. 2.
Thriveworks offers virtual, in person, medication management, individual therapy and couples therapy. 3.
In person locations: Joliet, Woodridge, Munster, Evergreen Park, and 3 locations in the city.4.
Thriveworks will make the referral for the inpatient services with students who are actively trying to hurt themselves. 5.
The therapist that the student connects with initially will be the therapist that they will continue with. 6.
Level 1-4: inpatient, outpatient, medication management7.

Please call (708)946-6585 ext. 4001 or follow the link below. Complete the requested information, and Thriveworks will
contact you.

https://www.beecherfire.org/apps/public/database/formAdd.cfm?Form_ID=5
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1st Semester perfect attendance.
I think it is important to recognize our students from
BCSD200U who had perfect attendance through out the first
semester. Research consistently shows better attendance
generally leads to better grades, as students who regularly
attend class have more opportunities to learn the material,
participate in discussions, and stay on top of assignments,
which ultimately results in higher academic achievement.
Congratulations to BCSD200U students who had perfect
attendance throughout the first semester!
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SRO’S Important Reminders

Please do not use your mobile devices while your vehicle is in motion on the school property or within the 20mph
School Zone. 
Our entire campus, including the parking lots, is a tobacco-free zone.
 All visitors must check-in at the front office and present a government issued photo ID. If a parent or guardian
for any reason does not have a US government-issued ID, the school staff member can use any form of
identification and manually enter the person’s name into the Raptor system.
Please make sure to stop for busses, while they are loading and unloading students.
Please obey the speed limits on school property and make sure to pay attention to all school crossing guards
directions.
If you pull into the west drive at BJHS to pick up your student after school, please pull all the way up the drive to
the sign and close the gaps between vehicles. If the west drive is completely full, please park in the west parking
lot within the designated stalls and do not block someone’s attempt to exit the lot. 


